
 

 

 
TO:   Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

 

FROM:  Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development  

 

DATE:  June 13, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Bid package for Maple Creek Park improvements  

__________________________________________________________________  

 

The Maple Creek Park improvements bid documents have been finalized and 

provided for your review. Improvements include a new shaded playground for 

school-aged children, shaded toddler playground, shaded swing set, and fitness 

station. Accessory items include concrete tiered steps with handrails, benches, 

picnic table, trash receptacle, and stormwater improvements.  

The proposed improvements have an estimated OPCC (Opinion of Probable 

Construction Cost) of $672,297.51. This project is fully funded by the City’s 

beautification, parks and recreation endowment fund.  

Staff requests the Mayor and City Council approve the bid package as provided 

and grant authorization to solicit for public bids.    

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development 


